
JANUARY NEWSLETTER 

Happy New Year & welcome back!! I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable break with family and 

friends. We are all rested, rejuvenated and ready to be back to dance! Here’s what’s happening at the studio 

this month: 

January Schedule: We are open for all classes this month. Miss Krista will not be in on Saturday January 4 due 

to a convention. Miss Meghan will be running classes and Mr Andy will be in the office if needed! We will be 

open for classes Monday January 20. 

Tuition: January’s payment is due this week. You can pay through your parent portal or in the office with Andy 

via check, cash or credit card. There is also a lockbox outside of my office for your convenience. Because of the 

holiday, late fees will not be added until January 9. If you have a past due balance, please take care of it ASAP 

and/or contact Miss Krista to set up a payment plan. 

Costume Balances: Costume balances are due January 15th. Full balance details will be posted in the portal by 
January 5. An email will be sent out when those are finished uploading. 
 
Makeup Class for Wednesday December 11: We will be having makeups Saturday January 11 for the snow 
day December 11. Class times will be the following: 
1-1:30 Aubrey S & Makayla Solo 
1:30-2 Emily & Hannah A Solo 
2-2:30 Raena & Shauna & Madi Solo 
2:30-3:15 Hip Hop II & Jazz II & Silver Combo 
3:15-4 Ballet IV & Lyrical I & Silver Combo 
4-4:45 Musical Theatre I & Teen Technique & 
Contemporary I 

4:45-5:30 Hip Hop III & Purple Contemporary 
5:30-6:15 Musical Theatre IV & Purple Lyrical  
6:15-7 Purple Musical Theatre 
6:15-6:45 Hannah D Solo 
7-7:30 Aubrey D Solo 

(any soloists unable to attend this date/time please reach out to Miss Krista to reschedule) 
 
Yankee Candle: Anyone missing items from their Yankee Candle fundraiser, please call Yankee directly at 1-
800-351-1533 to check your order status or request a refund. Reference our customer number 990083346. Let 
me know if you have any issues! 
 
Communication: It is so important to me to have an open line of communication! You can call/text/email me 

anytime! Remember, I’m teaching during most hours the studio is open afternoon and evenings. I will always 

get back to you as soon as I possibly can. Make sure you have created your parent portal, favorite our website, 

like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram! We post regularly and it’s a great way to stay in contact! 

Mark Your Calendars: 

May 24: Memorial Day Party  

June 1: Dress Rehearsal 1 

June 2: Dress Rehearsal 2 

June 3: Solo Showcase Dress 

Rehearsal 

June 4: Solo Showcase 

June 5: Recital 1 

June 6: Recital 2 

June 7: Picture Day 

All dancers are not in all recitals. The lineup will be released with our February newsletter!  

Thank you!! 

Miss Krista 
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